
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: INFO/ACTION 

Subject: Authorization for Bike Trail Repairs Between Highway 59 North and 7th Street 

Background 

Information: 

This section of bike path is subject to frequent flooding and sediment accumulation due to high 
water flows through the diversion channel.  Prior to this spring’s flooding this section of trail was 
in need of an asphalt overlay and staff believes that because of frequent flooding issues that a 
portion of this trail should be concrete instead of asphalt.  Quotes were received from 2 concrete 
contractors and 2 asphalt contractors.  The low quote for concrete is from Hisken Construction 
Inc. in the amount of $14,985.00.  The low quote for asphalt is from Duininck Inc. in the amount of 
$150 per ton of asphalt mix plus $800 mobilization charge.  Staff is estimated 110 ton of mix will 
be need to overlay the portion of the trail that isn’t concrete.   
 
The estimated total cost of concrete and asphalt is $32,285.  City staff will complete the removal 
of existing asphalt and placing base material if needed.   
 
Some of these repairs may be subject to reimbursement from Spring Flooding damage 
declaration.   
 
$100,000 is included in this year’s Park’s Budget for Bike Trail Improvements. 
 

Fiscal Impact: $32,285 to be paid from fund 101-70276-2227 (General Fund-Parks-Imp Other) 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

N/A 

Recommendations: Authorize improvements to Bike Trail between Highway 59 North and 7th Street   

 


